Director News
May 2022


Dear Families,
It is hard to believe it is already May and I am writing the last newsletter for the 2021/2022 school year!  Our MMPS staff has had so much enjoyment this year watching your children grow and we thank you for sharing them with us.  For many of you this will be the last preschool newsletter you receive.  We will miss you greatly, but we know your child is ready to move on to their next school adventure!  For those of you returning in the Fall, we look forward to another year of exciting activities, lots of learning and plenty of laughter. Thank you all for choosing MMPS for your child’s early education.
Our MMPS families have been so generous this school year in supporting our different activities in the community and at the school.  The generous contributions to our Fall fundraiser, the Christmas Wishing Tree and Teacher Appreciation week were thoughtful and greatly appreciated.  Thank you!!!
Upcoming Dates

May 25th -Magic show with Ed Popielarczyk at 10:30am.

May 27th-Picnic lunch with our families begins at 11:30am.

May 27th-Last day of school-1:00pm dismissal
for all students.

May 31st- First day of MMPS summer camp.
(Preregistration required)

June 17th- Last day of MMPS summer camp
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